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29 October 2001 
Yvonne McCafferty 

Dear Yvonne 
THE INSTITUTION OF CIVIL ENGINEERS 
ANNUAL DINNER - 29 NOVEMBER 2001 
PARTNERS' DINNER 
On the occasion of the Association's Annual Dinner, I would be delighted if you would join 
Helen to make up a small dinner party at the Thistle Hotel on the evening of 29 November 
2001. 
You are invited to join the pre-dinner reception and then adjourn to the private room for a 
meal, rejoining the Chairman's after-dinner hospitality room till the wee small hours. 
The President's wife will be accompanying him on his visit to Scotland this year and I have 
extended an invitation to her. The dinner has become a way of thanking our long-suffering 
partners for time lost to ICE business and I hope you can accept this invitation. 

Yours sincerely 

pp' TJHINDLE 
Chairman 
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